
From:
To:
Subject: LoC FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 9, 2017 12:30:57 PM

 Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 9:03 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Amy Hunt

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am not usually a letter writing person.  However this outrages me.  Under the current rates there are
thousand of people who are already having to choose between eating, paying houses costs, or paying
their hydro bills.  And Hydro wants to increase rates again!  Even with the boost in min wage in
Ontario, many will still have to make the choice of what bills to skip in order to have heat during cold
Ontario winters.  Mean while Hydro is able to pay their top executives, millions in bonuses every year. 
This can not continue, working class deserve heat just as much as some one with a high income.

-- Attachment --
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